To: Elaine Burrows <Elaine.Burrows@bfi.org.uk>
From: postmaster@lfvda.demon.co.uk (gill henderson)

Subject: RE: Cinenova

dear Elaine,

I meant to speak to you before the EGM; apologies the time just slipped past. I decided it was probably preferable for me not to attend the meeting; I think the presence of a funder may have been a disadvantage for a number of reasons, not least in the interests of everyone having a chance to speak their mind!

It would be useful to have a progress report/feedback from the meeting. As I said I can commit to continued funds for the next few months (although if there are no wages being paid over a significant period then I'll have to talk to Margaret about exactly what is required in terms of funding to cover necessary costs) but obviously for our 2001/2002 projections there needs to be a plan in place.

Not sure how best to do this as a meeting before Xmas is probably out of the question if the whole board is involved?

best wishes

gill